From: June Oliver [mailto:JOliver@taxmanagementcentre.com] 
Sent: May 4, 2014 5:01 PM
To: June Oliver
Subject: WaSH Project in Northern Uganda
 
I am absolutely delighted to advise you that RCOT has now met it's fundraising commitment for Global Grant 1417461.  In fact, we have increased the micro-finance component by $10,000 making the total project cost $459,500 USD.  Any funds that continue to come in will be applied directly to the micro-finance component although at this point in time we have stopped our fundraising campaign.  The application is currently being reviewed by the Foundation and the experts will be visiting the two sites in May.  Our goal is to have this application reviewed by the Trustees at their June meeting.
 
So now we are on to the next stage of this project - setting up communications.  You are receiving this email because you are the person who advised us that your Club would become a partner in this project.  As I plan on sending email progress reports every time I have something to report, I have built a distribution list and have blind copied everyone in that list.  Please get back to me if you would like more names added to this list, or your name changed to someone else, as changes are not a problem.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]And lastly, if you have not already sent us your cheque, it's now time to put out the general call for funds.  If it is your club policy to wait until we have Foundation approval, please advise so I won't bug you.  Cheques should be made payable to RCOT FOUNDATION and mailed to
 
The Rotary Club of Oakville Trafalgar 
Box 52104 
Oakville, ON L6J 7N5                                                if you have already sent in your cheque, then THANK YOU VERY MUCH !!
 
I am attaching our latest "thank you brochure" - please distribute it to your Club members.  As a partner in this project - you too have a say in how much information you would like.  Please let me know if you have any specific requests.
 
AND NOW "THE TRIP" - we are planning a site visit, arriving in Kampala on July 14th and leaving Kampala on  July 24th.  We will be spending a day at each site, attending RC meetings for both the Lira and the Kampala Clubs AND doing a three day safari in the Murchison Falls National Park.   In order to negotiate better rates, I would need to know immediately if you are at all interested in joining us.  Please contact me via email at joliver@taxmanagementcentre.com
 
Thank you to all of you - together WE ARE MAKING THIS HAPPEN.      June  (lead international partner GG 1417461)

